Dear Committee Members,

I implore you to please vote **yes** on LC 76 in order to increase the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%. As the parent of two elementary-aged children, I am acutely aware of how important it is for parents to be afforded the freedom of school choice. Particularly during these unprecedented times, it is imperative that parents be able to make the best choice for their family in terms of educating their children.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kristin Henry
Parent of 3rd and 5th grader in Hillsboro School District